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26th April 2024

Dangerous Driving

Dear Istead Rise Families,

As you will know, we have appealed to our community on numerous occasions with regard to dangerous
driving and parking around our school and the local area. Unfortunately, there are still regular instances
of parking in restricted areas, across driveways and even on the pavement.

In addition, we have recently been contacted by local residents, expressing concern about dangerous
driving, including driving at unsafe speeds through local residential roads, at times around the start and
end of the school day.

On behalf of our pupils and staff, and also of local residents, we again implore you all to ensure that you
are driving safely and parking responsibly when dropping-off or collecting your children. I’m sure you will
agree that the safety of children and adults in our community should be a priority for us all.

We thank you for your support and wish you a fantastic weekend.

Mr S Payne
Headteacher
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